
                  

Newsletter – January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Happy New Year and Welcome Back! We hope you all had a fantastic break over Christmas, 

we look forward to seeing pictures on Tapestry of all the things you’ve been getting up to. 

We would also like to say a big welcome to Zoe, Hugo and Poppy who have joined us in our 

Discovery room and Sebastian who will be in the Creative Room, we hope 

they have great fun joining in with all of the fun! 

Winter - With the New Year there comes a new theme, in January, we 

will be exploring the topic of winter. We are going to be learning about 

animals that live in cold places, clothes we wear to keep us warm in the cold 

weather. We ask that your child comes prepared for the cold weather with their own 

labelled hat, coat and appropriate shoes.  

Signs of the term- The new signs we are learning for the term are, ‘wind,’ ‘snow,’ ‘hat’ 

and ‘winter’. Children will be learning and practicing these alongside their 10 

core signs. All of these are displayed above the sign-in sheet for you to see, if 

you would like help learning the signs to use with your child at home then 

please do ask a member of staff to demonstrate.  

Employee of the month- Our employee of the month for December is 

Abbie for all of her hard work in the Explorer Room. She has worked amazingly 

on toileting the Explorers as well as coming up with some fantastic craft ideas 

during the run up to Christmas, including our very own snow storm…INSIDE! 

Parent Reviews – Your child’s key person will be completing their assessments this month, 

so reviews will be coming up. Please keep an eye out for the Parent Review slots, which will 

be made available for you to book. If you cannot make the day that is allocated for your 

child’s room then please speak with Ruth or Abbie who will look at other times. 

Crumpet- We would like to say a really big THANKYOU to Finley and his mummy for 

taking such good care of Crumpet the rabbit over Christmas.  

Dates for the diary:  

• 2nd January- nursery re-opens. 

• 6th January- Funded children back to nursery. 

• w/c 27th January – Reviews and Parent afternoons  

• w/c 17th February- half term, no funded children. 

 

We would like to thank you for all the kind Christmas gifts and cards, it was very 

generous and thoughtful of you. We all really appreciate it! 


